
St Michael’s Church, Eggington.  Report from church officers. 
 
St Michael’s was very pleased to welcome home Father Noel on the 
2nd April back from his travels. 
We are sƟll awaiƟng our Quinquennial Report from last years 
inspecƟon. We are keeping on top of the jobs we know about, we are 
monitoring a couple of cracks in the back wall, the churchyard has 
been an ongoing experience. At this moment it is looking beauƟful 
with all the bulbs flowering. We will carry on with our monthly 
working parƟes to keep it all looking great. The church paintwork is 
ok for now, but we will conƟnue to monitor it. 
 
We conƟnue to have our two services a month which are well 
aƩended.  
We have two weddings booked this year and a couple of christenings. 
We are conƟnuing to pay our quota on Ɵme and conƟnue with all our 
fund raising events for this and the upkeep of the church.  
We have a couple of quiz evenings booked, plant sale and cream teas 
coming this year.  
                              
                         
 
 


